Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum
27 March 2018, Miners’ Hall

1. Welcome and apologies

Present: John Ashby, Sue Childs, Roger Cornwell (Chair), Ann Evans, Peter Jackson, John Lowe,
David Miller, Matthew Phillips Ros Ward.

Apologies: Pippa Bell, Angela Tracy.

The meeting was quorate.

2. Notes of 20 March 2018

These were agreed and Sue will post them on the website.

3. Forum members to confirm or otherwise decisions of the Working Group as recorded in
the notes of its meeting on 20 March 2018

The decisions were confirmed.
4. Any other business
The Forum has received an email from J Elmer on behalf of the Green Party. It congratulates us on
the plan and says it will be a good basis for the work of the new parish council. It goes on to say
that the Green Party will be fielding candidates in the parish council elections and seeks an
assurance that we will not share our contact information with any political parties. John L was
asked to reply that we would not consider doing anything that contravened our obligations under
the data protection legislation.

5. Date of next Forum meetings

The next ordinary meeting will be on Tuesday 3 April, 9.00 am, Miners’ Hall.



